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As  a  business,  Wastecycle  acknowledges  that  the  Earth’s  climate  is  changing as a result of 
human activity and there is a pressing need to reduce the amount of carbon emitted into the 
atmosphere as a result of our business activities.  

Wastecycle has set targets to reduce the carbon intensity of the service offering to its 
customers by improving recycling and resource recovery activities by 15% by 2015. 
Accurate measurement of energy usage and carbon emissions is fundamental to 
establishing a baseline for future reduction initiatives. 

Wastecycle’s  business  is  founded  on  maximising the reuse, recycling and resource recovery 
of all waste that it handles and manages on behalf of its customers. Therefore, Wastecycle’s  
success in the urban mining of natural resources and minimization of landfill with the ultimate 
aim of achieving zero landfill is consistent with the aspirations of our customers.  

All employees have a vital role to play in contributing to achieving these stretching 
objectives. Also, Wastecycle will ensure that suppliers and service providers have similar 
ethics and commitment to the reduction of carbon intensity.  

Wastecycle will be pro-active in seeking out innovative solutions for reducing carbon 
intensity.  

Wastecycle will review its performance towards achieving the objectives and will carry out an 
annual review to take account of best practice within DCC plc. and other environmental 
businesses.  

Our performance together with information on innovative solutions will be communicated to 
all employees on a regular basis via various means. Posters, signs and reminders will be 
positioned around our activities to promote good practice in energy and carbon 
management. 

Wastecycle seeks to attain the Carbon Trust Standard accreditation and maintain its status 
for the benefit of the business and its customers. All employees have a vital role to play in 
achieving this. 


